Minutes 6/5/70

AS-70-17

POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

Superseded by 97-10

SABBATICAL LEAVES

The total number of Class A and B sabbatical leaves which shall be available to the faculty in any one academic year shall be apportioned to the several Schools, including the Library, in direct proportion to the percentage of the total number of eligible applicants for such leaves within each School.

Each School shall determine in any manner satisfactory to the faculty of that School which faculty members may be recommended to the President of the College for any leaves made available to it.

Since this obviates the necessity for any All-College Sabbatical Leave Committee, it is recommended that the All-College Sabbatical Leave Committee be abolished at the end of the present academic year.

Approved by the Academic Senate 11/14/69. Approved in effect by Administrative Procedures Letter 70-11, 5/29/70.

(Note: Presidential Approval of this Policy Statement was received 6/8/70)